
     Minutes of the workshop held October 30, 2006 at 6;00 p.m. in the town hall.
                                     Present: Ronald Sakonyi -  supervisor
                                                   Richard Colesante, John Metzger, Dan Buck -  council members
                                                   Janet Warford  -  town clerk
                                                   David Webb  -  highway superintendent
                                                   Nancy Butler  -  supervisor’s clerk
                                     Absent: Andrew Kelsey  -  council member

     The board went through the appropriation summary of all funds and changes some revenue figures.  Another
budget workshop will be held on Monday, November 6, 2006 at 7:00 p.m. in the town hall.

     The workshop was closed.


